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THE GREEN LIGHT
The official newsletter of ATA Comp Fund

Each year, more than 25,000 passenger vehicle
occupants are killed on the roadways. Of these
fatalities, more than 50% of them were not wearing their
seat belt. Occupants of a vehicle (passenger,
commercial, or otherwise) who are not restrained are 30
times more likely to be ejected from a vehicle during a
crash; approximately 75% of those who are ejected die
from their injuries. 

While many drivers claim to always buckle up when
driving, there are still about 14% who do not. Wearing
your seat belt (and wearing it properly) will save your
life. Seems like a no-brainer, doesn’t it?

SEATBELTS SAVE
LIVES.
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SAFETY BLITZSAFETY BLITZ

BUCKLEDBUCKLED
OROR

Check out the
Safety Blitz
archive on our
Members page
HERE. You can
find all the
handouts and
videos available
from our previous
Blitzes... and
watch for this
year’s
information!

Abby  Greer August 26, 2024

GET READY FOR SAFETY BLITZ: BUCKLED OR BUSTED!

BUCKLE UP, BUTTERCUP.
Every driver (and passenger) has heard of the importance of safety belts in vehicles. It is something
that has been presented in elementary school safety campaigns, drivers’ education courses, and
national advertising campaigns for decades. Yet, there are still some myths about seatbelt usage
that cause people to not use them. We aim to debunk these myths during this year’s Safety Blitz...
and give real-life examples

GIVE US TWO WEEKS.
Since we rolled out the Safety Blitz in 2021, we’ve been tweaking and
perfecting the process. This year, we’ve narrowed down the material and
timeframe. Safety Blitz 2024: Seatbelts will be coming to you September
30th – October 11th. Get ready for a fun, ATA Comp Fund spin on a fan-
favorite from the early 2000’s… as we look to BUST some of the biggest
MYTHS about seat belts.

LET’S HAVE A LITTLE FUN WHILE WE’RE
AT IT!
It wouldn’t be a Safety Blitz without a
little fun! Be on the lookout for custom
videos (with some familiar faces), flyers,
quizzes, ways to get involved, and (of
course) ways to win. Make sure you’re
following our social media pages, too!

https://bit.ly/475Pmif
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2025 DIVIDENDS ANNOUNCED!

$24,202,397
w ill  be  d istr ibuted  w ith  2025  renewals .

WE  ARE  PLEASED  TO  ANNOUNCE

P R O T E C T I O N  |  P E R F O R M A N C E  |  D R I V E NP R O T E C T I O N  |  P E R F O R M A N C E  |  D R I V E N

The ATA Comp Fund, along with the Alliance Interstate Risk program,
has returned a 10-year average annual historical dividend of 34.8% to
participating companies, with over $296 million distributed since 1993.  

We look forward to continuing our current partnerships in 2025, as well
as making new ones. Join us and we will work together to make your
company one of the safest and most successful in the industry. 

The road to a better workers' compensation program begins now.
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HOW TO FILE A CLAIM:
Our dedicated claim team of adjusters through CCMSI has measures in place for any type of injury
reporting:

If the injury requires emergency care, contact 911 and initiate the CAT Claim Response by
calling Director of Claims, Suzy Baker, at 334-425-4218
If not an emergency, complete a First Report of Injury (FROI) and direct injured worker to
approved medical provider for treatment. Consider whether or not TELEMEDICINE is appropriate
(for those who are enrolled in the program).
Employer should report claim within 24 hours by submitting a completed FROI via email:  
ATA@CCMSI.com.

CLAIMS CORNER - ASK THE DIRECTOR
Suzy Baker & David Balades August 27, 2024

HOW DOES REPORTING IMMEDIATELY AFFECT THE
OUTCOME OF A CLAIM?
Research shows that timely reporting of claims leads to best
overall outcomes. Reporting claims to your carrier allows the
adjuster to complete their initial investigation of facts and
initiate payment of benefits before medical treatment gets out of
hand or the injured worker retains legal representation. 

Did you know that the total cost of the claim increases each day
a claim goes unreported? Here’s some facts:

A week’s delay in reporting an injury to a carrier can increase
the total cost of the claim by 10%.
Claims filed a month or more after occurrence can cost up to
50% more to settle than those reported immediately.

Introducing our latest feature, where we will highlight some of our most Frequently Asked Questions

regarding the claim process. These will be answered by none other than ATA Comp Fund Director of

Claims, Suzy Baker (with some help from her Claims, Risk Management, and Underwriting friends)! If

you have any questions, please submit them via email HERE.

Our best recommended practices are to have you report claims as soon as possible, but no later
than 24 hours from receiving knowledge of an employee injury. Keep in mind that we offer the option
to report a Record Only claim, which allows us to have knowledge of the incident, but it won’t be
assigned to an adjuster for formal investigation nor will it have any reserves assigned unless it needs
to be converted to a claim. You can report those to us by submitting a completed FROI marked
RECORD ONLY via email at ATA@CCMSI.com.

https://atacompfund.org/claims/catastrophic-claim/
https://atacompfund.org/claims/how-to-file-a-claim/first-report-of-injury/
https://atacompfund.org/claims/telemedicine/
mailto:ata@ccmsi.com
mailto:agreer@atacompfund.org
mailto:ata@ccmsi.com
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What has been the most challenging task in your role/career as a Safety professional?
The handling of an accident can be challenging at times, especially when there are other
parties involved.

The “Safety Spotlight” feature of The Green Light shines the spotlight on safety professionals to gain

insight into their background, and their thoughts and ideas on safety in our industry.

SAFETY SPOTLIGHT
Abby Greer August 20, 2024

How did you get started in Safety?
I was first introduced to Safety here at Benny
Whitehead. My main duties include hiring and training
our drivers on the importance of Safety, enforcing
our safety policies, and monitoring our team’s CSA
scores.

Meet Lindsay Head, Safety Director for Benny
Whitehead, Inc., in Eufaula, Alabama. Lindsay joined
the BWI team in 1999 and she began her career in
safety with them in the early 2000s. 

Why is Safety important to you? How do you (or would you) improve your company’s
safety culture?
Safety protects not only the employees and drivers, but also the company. It can help prevent
accident and/or injuries in the workplace that can cost the drivers/employees more than just
time away from work.

How do you promote your company’s safety culture? How do you get employees to “buy
in” or get involved?
Our company offers incentives for a focus on safety. We provide safety bonuses to drivers with
no tickets or accidents.

What is your “One Big Thing” you focus on in your safety role?
I stay on top of our CSA scores. Maintaining a good CSA score can lead to fewer DOT audits,
lowers insurance premiums, and allows our company to maintain our clients.

What would your safety quote or message be?
“Safety first is safety always!”
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Alabama Trucking Annual Golf Classic

The Alabama Trucking Golf Classic is set for Tuesday, September

24 at the Robert Trent Jones – Capitol Hill in Prattville, Ala. It’s so

much more than a friendly round of golf with your Alabama Trucking

family and friends. This popular event is the primary fundraiser for

the industry’s political action committee, TRUK PAC, which supports

pro-business political candidates in state and local elections.

WHAT'S HAPPENING

Sponsorship spots are still available! Contact Brandie Norcross this week for more information!

2024 National Truck Driver Appreciation Week

National Truck Driver Appreciation Week (NTDAW) 2024 will be

September 15th - 21st. This is an important time in our country to

pay respect and #ThankATrucker for their dedication to our

industry, and for keeping America rolling.

Visit the American Trucking Associations website to learn more

about the week and for ideas on how to show your drivers your

appreciation!

Building Blocks of a Safety Culture
We are bringing the Building Blocks of a Safety Culture to

Alabama! Join our team and guests on Wednesday, October 16th

at 9am at the McLeod Software Conference Center as we

discuss the essentials for building a positive culture of safety and

best practices for claims handling within your company. Be on

the lookout for registration and event information in your inbox

soon - but if you have questions, you can contact our team at

Marketing@ATACompFund.org.

https://www.alabamatrucking.org/
https://www.rtjgolf.com/capitolhill/
mailto:bnorcross@alabamatrucking.org
https://ntdaw.trucking.org/
https://www.trucking.org/
mailto:Marketing@ATACompFund.org
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A copy of
our most
recent
Financials
can be
found on our
website.

PROGRAM NEWS
Welcome to our new members
The ATA Comp Fund program is proud to welcome the following new members:

Kudu  Transport Inc Madison, Alabama

Tern  Services Inc Brewton, Alabama

This  Side Up Moving Inc Huntsville, Alabama

Tis the Season for Renewals!
We are in the beginning stages of our underwriting review for 2025 renewals!

Payroll change cut-off will be October 1st. Our team will be finalizing

renewals in early October. All payroll changes must be submitted prior to

this date; any changes submitted after October 1st will be reviewed in

January.

Renewals will be issued with the same payment plans as expiring (the same

plan chosen for 2024 will apply for 2025). Requests for payment plan

changes must be submitted by October 1st. Current payment plan options

are Annual, Quarterly, Monthly Installments, and Monthly Self-Reporting.

2025 Renewal Coverage documents will be emailed in mid-October.

All requests to non-renew (cancel) coverage must be received in our office no later than 5pm CST

on Monday, December 2nd. All notifications received after that time will be subject to a 30-day

notice of cancellation, which will be strictly enforced.

These streamlined procedures support an efficient renewal season for everyone. We thank you for your

continued partnership and look forward to another successful year!

https://atacompfund.org/about/financials/

